
Announcements for Tuesday, October 21, 2020 

 

❖ Seniors, there will be a Senior Class meeting on October 27th, at 8:25 a.m. in the 

football stadium. Chick-fil-A breakfast sandwiches will be served. We will distribute 

BTHS Class of 2021 t-shirts (designed by your class officers) to all who have paid Senior 

Dues. Mr. Phelps and the deans will speak. Also, Herff Jones will distribute information 

regarding graduation items. Click here to the SchoolPay link to pay dues. *All Seniors 

must pay dues. **COVID compliant practices will be in place. 

 

❖ Hola, the Spanish Club is still accepting new members. Please scan the QR codes around 

school to join and register or go see Ms. Echt in Portable 11 with any questions. Our first 

meeting will be October 27th. Gracias muchachos! 

 

❖ Seniors, if you are interested in painting your parking spot, please follow the 

instructions on the Senior class page. You can also pick-up a packet in the Front Office, 

or Guidance Desk. Packets are due by Friday along with your SchoolPay receipt. See any 

Senior Class Officer with questions. 

 

❖ For students interested in taking an OFF CAMPUS dual enrollment class during the 

Spring 2021 semester, the application and registration process is now open.  The 

deadline to apply and register for an off campus dual enrollment class is November 30th 

by 5:00 pm.  You can view the step-by-step procedure for how to apply/register and 

other important dual enrollment information by visiting the school counseling page on 

the BTHS website.   

 

❖ National Honor Society has partnered up with St Johns Cares to collect food and hygiene 

products. For all BTHS students if you need service hours please drop your donation 

labeled with your name in one of the boxes in Guidance or the Main Office. If you want 

more information stop by room 140 in Guidance. 

 

❖ Happily Ever After is now accepting new members and hosting their first service project 

called Socktober.  During the month of October, bring new, packaged, underwear or 

socks and drop off with name, grade and receipt attached for service hours.  See flyers 

around school for more info! 

 

❖ Seniors, you must schedule a portrait appointment with Cady Studios if you have not 

done so already. Formal portraits taken with another studio will not be in the yearbook. 

 



❖ Junior and Senior music students who wish to apply for the 2020-2021 Tri-M Music 

Honor Society, please see Ms. Mattingly in the chorus room for an application packet. 

Applications are due Friday, October 30th by 4pm. 

 

❖ All Things New Club, please plan on meeting Friday morning in the courtyard at 8:45am 

 

 

 


